
 
Request for Qualifications: I-94 Advanced Bridge Project/Phase 1 

 
 

On November 17, 2017, MDOT posted a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for a 

bridge reconstruction project on I-94 at Second Avenue, Cass Avenue, and Brush 

Street in Detroit. Responses are due on January 12, 2018 at 4:00pm EST. The RFQ 

can be found at the following link:  

http://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-452551--,00.html  

http://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-452551--,00.html

